
Description of Revisions: This bulletin replaces the version dated
01/14/2019. This bulletin is a reminder that paper copy distribution
will be discontinued in the near future.

General Information
Due to the low demand for paper copies of Service Bulletins, and to reduce waste, DTNA will no longer be
mailing paper copies of Service Bulletins as of March 15, 2019. Download PDF versions to print, as required, by
clicking the icon at the upper right-hand corner of the bulletin on Technical Literature in DTNA Connect. See
Fig. 1.

Please contact us at TechComm@daimler.com for any questions or concerns regarding this change.
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Fig. 1, Download PDF
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